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From:

Sent: 14 January 2021 15:51

To: localplan

Subject: AGALA029 Netherbarns

CAUTION: External Email  

Dear Sirs 

AGALA029 Netherbarns

I wish to object to the proposed development at Netherbarns which will spoil the environs of Abbotsford 
House and the riverside woodland on both sides of the Tweed. It is a pleasure to walk beside the river with 
the backdrop of Abbotsford House but with very little other development visible. 

Please take this objection into account when proceeding with the consideration of this application. 

Philip Bailey 

 


